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This week has been very busy preparing for the Christmas Fair. We have been 

producing fantastic artwork, music and poetry to sell. We have discussed how to 

calculate profits and choose appropriate charges.  

It’s also been a busy time practising for our Christmas performance, we hope you 

enjoy the wonderful singing. 

Next week, we will be putting on our Christmas performance at Wickwar church 

on Monday 12th December at 6.30pm and Wednesday 14th December at 2pm. It 

would be lovely to see as many of you as possible there.  

Tuesday 13th is Christmas lunch – please remind your children to wear their 

Christmas jumpers. 

Friday 16th is the Friends coffee morning. We will be performing songs from our 

performance at 9.30am. We will also be having our Christmas party during the 

afternoon so please remember your party plate. As children will be wearing their 

Christmas jumpers, can I ask that they wear a short sleeved top underneath as 

the hall gets very hot when we are partying!  

Reminders:  

Homework sharing session: Tuesday 13th December 3pm 

Children to read at least five times a week and be heard read aloud at 

least once. 

Continue to practise times tables and spellings – we are making fantastic 

progress! 

 


